
Hey Kids! Are you ready to rock? 
Get ready for a fun day outside with your third grade friends. 

There will be games, fun activities, “Teacher Trivia”, 
a DJ, and a huge dance party!

Dutch Neck School’s Third Grade Picnic
Tuesday June 11, 2019 (Rain Date June 14)

Don't forget to:

• Bring a bagged lunch with a throw away drink
• Bring a Beach Towel/Blanket to sit on

• Wear Sunscreen
• Wear your sneakers & Class shirt

Sponsored by the Dutch Neck PTA

Dear Parents of Third Grade Class:
It is tradition for the third grade students to present Dutch Neck School with a gift 
as a token of their appreciation. If you would like to contribute towards this gift for 
the school, please donate by cash or check made out to “Dutch Neck PTA” by 
May 17, 2019. We are aiming for full participation from all. 
The plan is to present the gift at the Third Grade Picnic, Tuesday June 11.
For any questions, please contact Suchita Sharma at suchita.sharma@gmail.com

Many Thanks,
Third Grade Picnic Committee

Student Name ____________________________________     

Teacher Name____________________________________

Donation amount:

$5 _____  $10 _____   $20 _____   $25 _____   Other $ _____

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------


